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Declaration by the Presidency on behalf of the European Union
regarding the situation in Haiti

The European Union notes, that despite the time which has passed, the OAS Resolution adopted at

San Jos6 on 5 June 2001, which notes the proposals made by President fuistide and recommends

the adoption of measures acceptable to all parties in order to find a solution to the crisis arising from

the contested elections in 2000, has not as yet been applied in full. The Union regrets that, despite

the efforts made by the Assistant Secretary-General of the OAS, Mr Einaudi, agreement has not

been reached on moving forward towards the holding of future elections. The Union looks to the

government for adequate safeguards for the continuation of the democratic process, in particular

with regard to security and to freedom of opinion and of assembly.

Reiterating its full support for the Secretary-General and the Assistant Secretary-General of the

OAS, the European Union would encourage them to sustain their mediation efforts and would urge

all parties to resume dialogue in a constructive and responsible manner.

The European Union calls on the various parties to agree, in a spirit of national reconciliation, to the

.on1prorires necessary for the resolution of the crisis, any prolonging of which can only increase

the worry and distress suffered by the Haitian people.

The Central and Eastern European countries associated with the European Union, the associated

countries Cyprus, Malta and Turkey, and the EFTA countries, members of the European Economic

Area align themselves with this declaration.
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